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38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

belvoir.wodonga.sds@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Belvoir Special School  

School Council Meeting for new           

Councillors 

Wednesday 20th March  

Albury Gold Cup 

Thursday 21st March 

End of Term 1 

Friday 5th April  

Hot Dog Day 

Friday 22nd March 

Swimming Sports 
Congratulations to all of the students who participated 
in the swimming sports on Friday.  It was a great day 
and certainly showed how well all of our students can 
compete and participate in swimming events. 
A huge thank you to all of the families who came along 
to assist and support their students in a range of         
activities.  Thank you also to our PE teacher, Ross, who 
was unable to be there on the day, but did all of the    
organization behind the scenes to ensure that the day 
ran smoothly.  Finally thank you to all the staff for     
assisting on the day and allowing as many students as 
possible to be involved in the activities. 
Results from the sports will be announced on Friday at 
our assembly and the winning team captain will be    
presented with the trophy. 
Our school swimming program will begin in the second 
week of term 2 and run right through until the end of 
term 3 with all classes being involved. 
 
Individual Learning Plans  
ILP’s are being completed this week and will be sent 
home with all students from the end of next week      
onwards.  Parents are asked to read through these     
documents and if there is a problem or anything that 
needs to be changed to please let us know as soon as 
possible.   
Student ILP’s are a legal document which need to be 
produced at least twice a year and are used to track    
student performance and learning towards set goals. 
 
Buses 
A reminder to all parents that student travel on the 
school buses is not an absolute right and students need 
to follow the instructions of the drivers and chaperones 
to ensure that their travel is able to continue.   
Over the first 6 weeks of school there have been a few 
issues that have caused us to call parents to discuss 
problems with their children and we certainly             
appreciate the support that parents give us in these     
instances. If there is an incident that occurs on the bus 
parents are asked to contact the school and speak with 
Andrea for minor problems, or Ebony or myself for 
larger issues.  While we do not operate the majority of 
our buses we are happy to try to fix any issues that may 
be occurring before they get out of hand and cause    
students to be excluded from travelling to and from the 
school on the buses. 
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PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

ANNOUNCMENT!! 

We are negotiating with Beleza School wear 
to sell our uniforms  

Beleza’s address is 94 High Street    
Wodonga 

Please be patient with this transition. As 
the store need to access the school        

uniform stock  

Beleza also are offer all parents and       
student free membership to the Beleza       

Uniform Club, entitling them to a 5%      
discount off all purchases at our retail 

store, 365 days of the year.  

Life Skills House Update 

For those of you who haven’t been to the 
school of late you will not have noticed that 
building works on the life skills house have 
continued to go ahead.  Today the framing was 
delivered and will start to go up tomorrow and 
on the weekend.  This will be when the house 
will really start to take shape and look more 
like the home that it will eventually turn into. 
Fundraising for the life skills house continues 
with Viv and Ebony attending the Albury Gold 
Cup charity race day on Thursday.  These la-
dies have already donated a huge amount of 
money to the school and we are certainly 
grateful for all of their fundraising efforts.     
                              
Jamie Gay 
Principal     

mailto:belvoir.wodonga.sds@edumail.vic.gov.au
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SWIMMING CARNIVAL  
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BELVOIR SPECIAL SCHOOL STUDENT ABSENCE FORM 

Student Name:……………………………………………………………………………………………………   Class:…………………………. 

Date of Absence:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Reason For Absence:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport’s Report 
FUNDMENTAL MOTOR SKILLS 

This term the focus for Yellow pod in Physical Education has been Fundamental 

Motor Skills (FMS). FMS skills, such as run, jump, dodge, bounce, catch, strike, 

kick and overhand throw, form the building blocks which underpin the learning 

of more complicated sports, recreational activities and physical activity. 

How students feel about themselves can be influenced by their physical ability. 

Students who have achieved FMS competence have been found to perceive 

themselves as being competent, socially accepted and to have a positive        

attitude towards physical activity. In essence, FMS competence assists in        

preparing students for a happy and healthy lifestyle. 
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USEFUL NUMBERS 

         Dysons bus 1:   0408  691 885 

       Dysons bus 2:    0417 041 196 

       Dysons bus 3:    0407 563 474  

       Dysons bus 4:    0408 698 635 

       Belvoir bus:     0467 796 331  

When contacting the buses to advise of 

absences, please do so by sending a 

text instead of leaving a message. 

       Wodonga Taxi:   6024 3444 

       Albury Taxi:      6025 2255 

       School:       6059 8987 

       Ambulance/Police/Fire: 000 
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Room 1 News! 
Welcome to Room 1 update! Since our last news, students have been busy learning 

and developing social skills at school and outings. Students have enjoyed our    cook-

ing sessions making pizzas, domino biscuits and learning how to make ‘tortillas’ Mexi-

can style with Barbara; everybody enjoyed them with melted cheese, yum!  

For our term topics, we have been focusing in the weather. We made Indigenous 

symbols that represent weather changes using salt and watercolours. Students have 

also enjoyed our played based learning sessions. We have been happy      campers 

and fishermen as well as explorers in the playground. Last Friday, we also participat-

ed in the Swimming Carnival and enjoyed the water games.  

Great job Room 1!  
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CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that 

they inform the school office whenever 

they have any changes to any of their 

contact details e.g.. home/mobile 

phone numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up to date    

information in case of emergencies.   

School Athletics -  House Groups 

Students, Staff and Parents are put into groups according to their 

surnames. Each group has a name and colour and its requested 

that  everyone wears clothing the colour of the house they are 

allocated to.  

Surnames between           Colour       Name  

A-D   =         Red   -Mitta  

E-K  =         Green   -Murray  

L-Q  =         Blue           -Kiewa  

R-Z  =         Yellow       -Hume 

Electronic Version of the Newsletter 

Would you like to receive the school newsletter via email? 

As our school is going green, to save on using excess paper we would like to offer you the option of having the newsletter 

sent to you electronically.  If you like this idea please fill in and return the slip below to the office, or email Andrea at: 

gray.andrea.j@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 

Yes,  I would like to have my weekly newsletter emailed to me: 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

Email address/s ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Check Out Our  

School’s Web Page! 

 

As many of you may already know,  

Belvoir has created a Web page. You 

can access the page by going on to 

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, 

share  information and showcase 

achievements of classes and                   

individual students. We would love for 

you to share this page with your 

friends and family so that everyone 

can see the great things happening in 

our school. 
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Room 23 News! 
 Students in Room 23 have settled in well to our classroom this year. We have         

enjoyed getting to know one another and becoming familiar with the routines and 
expectations within our room. Students have been keen participants in our daily 

morning meetings, outings and PBS sessions which is wonderful to see. 

 

This term in Literacy we are looking at Narratives and the story elements                 
involved in writing our own narrative. Students have enjoyed looking at and            

listening to different narratives and identifying the elements within. It has also been 
great to see the ideas and creativity so far around character development and the 

problems they encounter along the way.  

 

In Maths we have enjoyed playing lots of different games, and practising our skills in 
skip counting, addition and subtraction. We have also focused on  measurement 

during our cooking sessions which has been lots of fun.   
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Room  Number 
  

  Name 
  

Hot Dog 
  
  

Plain Cheese Onion Tomato 
sauce 

BBQ 
Sauce 

Mustard 
Sauce 

Cost 
  

$2.50 
  

50c 50c free free free 

Quantity 
  

            

Sub total 
  

            

Total 
  

  

Hot Dog Day 
Friday 22nd March 

1st and 2nd Lunch (Circle) 

Forms Due By 14th March 2019 

All Profits Donated To Animal Rescue 
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Notice Board 

 
 

 

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALES 
At Belvoir we have generous families who send in second 

hand uniforms to sell or pass on to others in need.         
 Unfortunately, we have run of storage space for these items 
and quite often don't have the sizes in stock families require. 
We have developed a partnership with the MS COMMUNITY 
SHOP, 156 High Street Wodonga in the hope they can raise 

some much needed funds to continue supporting our community. Unwanted 
uniforms can still be passed on the school, however families are encouraged to 

take unwanted uniforms/clothing and other household items to the shop        
directly. 

Mandy - Student Wellbeing. 

A Big Thank You to Brunella School 
Wear For Donating Hundreds Of 

Items of Clothing To Us At Belvoir  

THANK YOU! 
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Room 19 News! 
The exciting things that have been happening in Room 19 

In the last 4 weeks orange pod has been busy. I love art.         
In art class we did upside down cups onto canvas, it’s really 

fun. We also watch things about artist’s who have died.   
We also do writing. We do art every Wednesday. 

Drumming is the best thing in the world. Bronson 

loves drumming all the time. 

On Thursday 28th of February there was a skateboard art competition 

and whoever wins gets their art on a skateboard. I spent a lot of time 

on mine and I really hope I win. 

In the last four weeks we have been doing food tech with    
Jamay and we do this every Tuesday. We have cooked       
pikelets, sausage rolls, doughnuts & chicken schnitzel  
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Does Your Child Want  
To Learn The Drums? 

 
 

 
 
 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 2 - Drumming Lessons starting at Belvoir 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note: Lessons are paid for by the students’ parents or carers and payment 

would be required before session began 
 

Hi my name is Brad 

I have been a Drummer for over 35+yrs. originally from Melbourne. I was a session musician 

and worked along side some of Melbourne’s top musicians. Australian Crawl, Boom Crash 

Opera and The Choir Boys to name a few. I began my teaching career during that time teaching 

at The Billy Hyde Drum Clinic in Flemington and Just Drums in Camberwell. 

After years of teaching and playing in the Melbourne scene I relocated to Albury/Wodonga in the 

90’s and formed my own band Red Belly Black who to date continue to play with some of      

Australia’s finest musicians. 

 I am also currently involved with two successful stage shows: 

 Pink Floyd Dark Side Of the Moon Show 
Fleetwood Mac Rumours Show 

 

I believe that music and drumming is great way for children to explore their own self-expression 

and through learning how to make their own music unlock areas within themselves that would 

otherwise not be explored. Drumming can have incredible results in children being able to 

change their behaviour and create new brain patterns that have helped them to deal with day to 

day situations.     

Drumming Duration Parent Cost 

Individual Lessons        30mins  $31.00 per session x 8 sessions = $248 a 
term. 

Group:  4 Students        30mins $10.75 per class x 8 session = $86 a term. 
  

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=&url=https://www.gear4music.com/Drums-and-Percussion/BDK-1-Full-Size-Starter-Drum-Kit-by-Gear4music-Black/JZV&psig=AOvVaw3GuOOcKUJuM-tMZHmWm1Dg&ust=15507876049394
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EASTER RAFFLE 2019 
It is that time of  the year again when we ask our families to help us 

raise funds for the school by supporting our Annual Easter Raffle.  We 

are asking for donations of  eggs, rabbits and  baskets so that they can 

be made into wonderful and colourful prizes. If  you are unsure about 

what to    donate, please contact the office and Andrea, Viv or Ashleigh 

will be able to suggest some ideas. Raffle tickets will be sent home 

soon.  Prizes will be drawn on Thursday 4th of  April, 2019 and winners 

notified by phone. Thanks. 
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